
 

 
 

March 9, 2021 

 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 

 

The selection committee consisting of representatives from the Engineering and Planning & Development 

departments recommend award of RFQ 04-21, Consulting Services- Ft. Harrison Complete Streets Project 

to Atkins North America, Inc. 

 

Negotiations will begin with Atkins North America, Inc., with a recommendation to be taken to City Council 

in the near future.  

 

Inquiries regarding this Intent to Award can be directed to the City’s Procurement Manger, Lori Vogel at 

(727) 562-4632, or mailed to City of Clearwater, Attn: Procurement Division, PO Box 4748, Clearwater, FL 

33758-4748.  

 

 

Posted on this date by: 

Valerie Craig 

Valerie Craig, CPPB 

Sr. Procurement Analyst 


